
 

PREA AUDIT NOTICE 
 

THIS AGENCY IS BEING 

AUDITED FOR PRISON RAPE 

ELIMINATON ACT (PREA) COMPLIANCE 
 
 

The Alameda County Sheriff’s Office, Santa Rita Jail is 
voluntarily undergoing an audit to demonstrate its compliance 
with nationally established PREA standards. 
 
The audit will be conducted by an independent Certified PREA 
Auditor which is not under the authority of Alameda County, 
the Sheriff’s Office, or the State of California. 
 
The audit will be conducted on July 24 – 28, 2022. 
 
Information relevant to this agency’s compliance with 
standards should be submitted in writing to the Certified PREA 
Auditor at least ten (10) working days prior to the audit. Please 
send all materials or comments to: 
 

Barbara King 
Certified PREA Audit 

P.O. Box 134 

Tallmadge, Ohio  44278-9998 


